
 

Marion County Hiring Deputy Sheriff 
Law Enforcement 

Deputy Sheriff 

JOB DESCRIPTION 

The Marion County Sheriff’s Office is accepting applications for the position of Deputy 
Sheriff.  Applicants must meet minimum hiring standards as set by the Iowa Law 

Enforcement Academy Council. Marion County offers a competitive wage and benefit 
package. This position is a Full-Time/Civil Service Appointment.  The starting wage is 

$32.67/hour. This position receives pay increases every 6 months up to 3 years of service.  
After 3 years, pay will reach $37.85.   This position is eligible for a sign-on bonus of up to 
ten thousand dollars depending on years of experience and qualifications for certified 

peace officers.  

The testing time and date will be on August 23rd at 9 am.  Letters will be sent out to eligible 
applicants. 

If you have any questions regarding the hiring process, please contact Chief Deputy Fisher 
at 641-828-2220. 

Applications are available online at APPLY ONLINE  

Completed applications must be received by August 7th, 2025, at 12:00PM 

Marion County Sheriff’s Office is an equal opportunity employer. 

Marion County Sheriff’s Office 
211 N Godfrey Ln 

Knoxville, Iowa 50138 
Phone: (641) 828-2220 

https://www.marioncountyiowa.gov/files/jobs/deputy_sheriff_i_48409.pdf
https://www.marioncountyiowa.gov/employment/deputy_sheriff_i_90203/11/
https://www.marioncountyiowa.gov/employment/deputy_sheriff_i_90203/11/
https://www.marioncountyiowa.gov/employment/application/

